
 
 

 
Dear Supporter of the New Vienna Area Historical Society and Heritage House Museum, 
 
With the arrival of Spring the Heritage House Museum anxiously awaits the opening of our doors on 
May 2nd for the 2014 season.  The onset of Spring also welcomes a great giving opportunity to help build 
and grow our Endowment, see details below.   
 
On May 6, 2014, for 24 hours from 12:00 AM to 11:59 PM – the New Vienna Area Historical Society 
and the Heritage House Museum are participating in the ‘Great Give Day’ event sponsored by the 
Community Foundation of Greater Dubuque for its endowed nonprofit partners as part of 
a nationwide day of giving to help build and grow their endowments.   
 
BONUS MATCH dollars - During this 24 hour period, every donation made to the New 
Vienna Area Historical Society and its Heritage House Museum through the 
www.GreatGiveDay.org website will be stretched further by qualifying for a portion of 
local and national bonus funds match—making your dollars go further. We hope you will 
consider supporting us on May 6th! 
 
Gifts are Endow Iowa Tax Credit eligible – all gifts $50 are eligible for the Endow Iowa Tax Credit.   
 
Great opportunity to show your support – ‘Great Give Day’ is a perfect day and way to show your 
support of the Heritage House Museum to leverage your own money through Tax Savings and through 
local and national bonus match dollars. 
 
Not comfortable with the internet or transacting your gift online? - For those not comfortable 
processing a gift over the internet via credit card, Andy Willenborg a Board Member has volunteered to 
process any gifts online for you, and will be available the entire day on May 6th to assist you.  Please 
contact Andy directly at 563-581-8456 to arrange your online donation. 
 
Please share this opportunity with family and friends – Help us get the word out – please share this 
letter and website address www.GreatGiveDay.org with your family and friends.  See BONUS offer 
below for those wanting a piece of New Vienna area history. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
New Vienna Area Historical Society – Board of Directors  
 

BONUS – Brick from the St. Boniface School - any gift of $100 or more, you 

will receive a brick from the St. Boniface School that was recently demolished. For those out of the area, 
a small shipping charge will apply. Limit 1 brick per donor address.                                             (((OVER))) 

 

 


